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Is Our Current Model of Fully Autonomous 
Licensing Boards the Right Model for Oregon?

• SB 304 directs a task force to study and report to the Legislature in 
time for potential action in 2025.

• It will consist of 9 legislators (4 senators, 5 representatives).

• Supported by state agencies and boards.

• With Input from license holders, potential license holders, other 
workers, and national experts.


